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FISHERIES NOTICE 2024-07 

Issued October 23, 2024 

COMPLETION OF 2024 SURVEY ACTIVITIES 

Community Offshore Wind is issuing this notice to inform fishermen, mariners, and other interested parties of the 
completion of geotechnical sampling by the M/V HOS BROWNING within the lease area. No further survey activities 
are planned for 2024. Community Offshore Wind appreciates the close coordination and communications with the 
fishing industry throughout the survey campaign. 

The lease area is located 32 nautical miles east of Barnegat Inlet, NJ and 56 nautical miles south of Long Beach, NY. 
Survey activities that may be undertaken in the future will be described in upcoming fisheries notices. Fishermen and 
interested parties are encouraged to contact Sean Lucey and Michelle Duval with any questions.  

CONTACTS 
Sean Lucey, Fisheries Liaison 

Cell:  508.524.9444 
SeanL@communityoffshorewind.com 

Michelle Duval, Fisheries Liaison 
Cell:  919.601.3798 

MichelleD@communityoffshorewind.com 
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